
NEWARK TOWNSHIP HALL                                                      
DATE OF MEETING  AUGUST 12, 2024                          
TIME:  7:00 P.M. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Supervisor Becky Roslund.  Board 
members present were:  Becky Roslund, Tessa Zuker, Tamey Skinner, Chris 
Bovee & Tyler Moomey.  

Guests present:  Seth Lake,  Katie Cooper,  Paul Avery - Fulton Elementary School 
& Darrin Lambert,  Fulton Transportation & Maintenance.  Mr Avery gave the 
Board information about Fulton Schools Ballot Proposal for Sinking Fund Millage. 

Minutes by Clerk Tamey Skinner for July 8, 2024 monthly meeting were emailed 
to Board members.  Tyler Moomey made motion to accept minutes. Chris Bovee 
seconded.  Motion carried.   

Treasurer Report – Ending balance for July 31, 2024 was $225,098.73.     Tessa 
Zuker emailed a list of bills to be paid for August 2024.  Tessa Zuker made a 
motion that August bills be paid.  Motion seconded by Tyler Moomey.  Motion 
carried.  Treasurer fee for Quickbooks  has risen from $27.50 to $60.00 per month 
for the Treasurer. 

Assessor’s Report – AMR Report (updating measurements of properties in Gratiot 
County ) is due. 

Election went well.  Supervisor position  had a 1 point difference.  Election 
Canvassers will oversee if a recount is needed.  Results in mid September. 

Gravel on Johnson & Begole Roads will be done in the next few weeks.  Major 
road work being done on Grant Road from State to Alger Road. 

BS & A Software – Tessa Zuker updated the Board on the training this week.  First 
day was the basics of the program. 

GESA  - Executive Board to meet about fire millage.  Long term contracts for 
Breckenridge,  Ashley & St Louis this winter.   On August 24,  ZFS will conduct  a 
training for the Grain Bin Rescues. 

Master Plan Land Use is done every 10 years.  No real changes in Newark 
Township. 



Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.     Tamey Skinner, Clerk 

 


